Wanted - CDF Application Collaborators on Promoting
Children's Rights

Jeannette Rodgers (Cohort 1, UoB) is looking for collaborators across the M3C consortium to work
on a CDF application focusing on promoting children's rights. If you are interested in getting
involved or would like to find out more please visit: https://vpp.midlands3cities.ac.uk/display/SR
/CDF+in+Progress-+Promoting+Children%27s+Rights
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